
CLLR Angela 
Argenzio

vote

working hard for 

you all year round

about Angela
Since being elected in 2019, Angela 
has worked all over Broomhill and 
Sharrow Vale Ward, consistently 
helping people with issues like 
parking, poor housing, noise 
disturbance and grants for local 
businesses.
Angela and fellow Green councillors 
support community groups; they 
attend meetings and raise their 
issues, they get involved with 
community events and regular litter 
picks. 

This work happens all year round, not just at election time.
With your support, Angela can continue the good work in 
Broomhill and Sharrow Vale.

GREENS WIN HERE

VOTE TO RE-ELECT 
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THURSDAY 4TH MAY
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GREEN PARTY  
COUNCILLORS

FREE TO SPEAK UP FOR YOU

LABOUR COUNCILLORS

TOLD HOW TO VOTE AND 
WHAT TO SAY

THIS COUNCIL ELECTION IS ABOUT 
CHOOSING SOMEONE WHO WILL 

STAND UP FOR BROOMHILL & 
SHARROW VALE WARD 

Angela Argenzio

WANT GREEN? VOTE GREEN

GET IN TOUCH

2022 local 
election results 
in Broomhill & 
Sharrow Vale Ward
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07825 193746

@msalilla

angela.argenzio@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

07468 701686

@haybemaleiki

maleiki.haybe@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

CLLR 
Maleiki 
Haybe

CLLR 
Angela 
Argenzio

07766 540530

@SheafVaHeritage

brian.holmshaw@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

CLLR Brian 
Holmshaw



Angela, Brian and Maleiki  - actions speak louder than words may 4TH

Your Green councillors work hard all year across the whole of Broomhill & Sharrow Vale Ward
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Sheffield’s Green group of 14 councillors 

Angela, Brian and Maleiki are 
part of the Green group of 14 
councillors, working both in our 
communities and on the Council.

This year, we have committed the 
council to; 

• renewable energy installations 
on council buildings and new 
buildings 

• a cost of living working group 
to create a network of Welcome 
Places 

• secure funding for vital advice 
services to support people in 
times of need

• reduce inequality by providing 
funding to communities which 
need it most

• a nature and biodiversity 
working group to help tackle the 
nature emergency 

• protect vital public services 
through the council’s budget-
setting

• look into social care 
cooperatives to address

  the social care crisis
• consider providing free sanitary 

products in public buildings to 
help with period poverty 

• Support national electoral 
reform, in favour of Proportional 
Representation

• make streets safer for everyone, 
by supporting School Streets 
and 20mph zones in residential 
areas

• act on the Lowcock report after 
securing the independent 
inquiry into street tree felling 

Since Labour lost overall control 
in 2021, the parties are forced to 
work together.
The Lowcock report into the 
needless felling of healthy street 
trees is a stark reminder that the 
lack of transparency, openness 
and honesty in the previous Labour 
administration was catastrophic 
for our city.
Keeping the Council in no overall 
control is better for open and 
transparent decision making.

Supporting new S6 
Food Bank and ParkRun 
at Endcliffe Park

Supporting local 
businesses with a 
planning application for 
a green wall

Supporting volunteers with 
litterpicking and providing advice 
to residents

Supporting requests 
for CCTV cameras on 
Ecclesall Road and 
Stalker Lees Road

Helping young 
people in 
Broomhall

Reporting 
overflowing bins 
and fly tipping 
on Cemetery Ave

Getting Speed Indicator Devices installed 
throughout the ward including Psalter Lane

Funding 
new cycle 
stands on 
Sharrow 
Vale Road

Helping tenants to report 
mould and damp  and dealing 
with priority housing needs at 
Exeter Drive

Funding for new 
football team at 
Broomhall/Unity Gym

Working with Broomhall 
litterpickers

Ongoing 
dialogue 
with council 
officers at 
Harcourt 
Road

Supporting 
Broomhall 
Community 
Meals

Funding for new 
flower beds at 
Crookes Valley 
Park

Monthly 
litter-
picking 
with 
Springfield 
TARA

Funding for new cat 
room at Sheffield 
Cats Shelter

Funding a speed and 
congestion survey at 
Endcliffe

Supporting re-opening of 
Sunnybank Community Centre 
to help with cost of living

Cleaning 
up the 
Porter 
River

Working with 
local residents on 
traffic calming and 
illegal parking in 
Crookesmoor

SHEFFIELD GREENS

Helping to deal with 
repairs and maintenance 
at Hanover Tower

Greens keep the Council balanced


